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To: Williamson County Purchasing Department  

 

The Williamson County Sheriff’s Office is wishing to purchase a 127 MobileCop® and 

50 InfoServer™ Licenses to be added to the Georgetown Police Department’s server in 

Georgetown TX for the County’s use. 

This product will allow Williamson County Sheriff’s Deputies to access TLETS and 

NCIC/TCIC records through the mobile solution in their County Patrol Cars. This system 

will belong to the County after a two year period of time. The Sheriff’s Office is 

anticipating the “go live” date for its new CAD System around this time frame as well. 

The MobileCop® system will then become a redundant system for the CAD. 

This is a much needed system and will streamline our processes immensely. 
 

 

Mike Gleason, Lieutenant 
  

 

 

 

 


